
 

PTA Meeting : April 3rd, 2025 

Membership Report: 50 members 

REVIEW: 

Principal Report 
 Mrs.Alacodry talked about upcoming field trip to Greenfield village and how 

there will be a scavenger hunt with prizes to keep the kids engaged and 
excited. 

 April testing will be happening next week. There will be state testing, 
district testing, and DRA testing. 

 The Lottery extended for kindergarten until April 20th at 12pm and there is 
a waitlist for grades 1-5. Please make sure to tell family and friends if they 
have someone who would like to put their application in.  

Teacher’s Report 
Mrs. Angela 

 Innovation station will be taking place April 30th – They have Stem 
Activities that the kids really like.  

 Kids & teachers really enjoyed High tough high tech! 
 The national park presentation will be on May 14th 2:30-3:00pm in the 

cafeteria 2nd to 5th grade.  
o Possible bake sale for the fifth grade class on that day 

 Amal will contact Maissa and other 5th grade parents to come 
up with how to get donations from each grade . 

o Amal will contact Mrs. Bernedette to see if she will be taking the lead 
on field day (Planning field day to be 29th with a rain out of 30th ) 

 Kindergarten Round up will be April 29th  9:15 am. They will be receiving 
bags.  

o PTA will help with any additional things that are needed for that day. 
President report- Amal Ayad 

 We will have our bake sale April 11th 
 Place Orders for yearbooks! 
 Due to all the field trips and testing coming up we have decided not to 

have any after school events for the month of April. 
 Field Day 

o Amal will reach out to rita’s custard to have them provide ice cream 
for field day, we will order 2 bouncy houses , and work on getting a 
dj for a dance station. 

 Teacher Appreciation is May 5th - May 9th 



o Amal will send out information regarding when Keaik’s food truck will 
be coming( Avoid May 7th, there is a field trip) 

o We have not decided on a theme yet but we will continue the 
handmade cards and bring a flower day in as the teachers really 
enjoy receiving those.  

o Maissa will bring in lebon sweets for teachers. 
 We are looking for a new PTA president , if you are interested please 

come to next meeting as we will be voting there. Mrs. Angelia will be 
putting a message out to Kindergarten parents to see if they are interested. 

 We will one last have howe shirts sale ( watch out for date in the blog) 
 5th Grade Graduation 

o Amal will reach out to Tammy to see if any special education 
students will be graduating and if we could share those balloons. 

o Amal will confirm if Mr. Zamoura has the decorations from last year.  
o All fifth grade parents that want to be included in the fifth grade gift 

please reach out to Amal or Maissa. 
Next Meeting 

 Next meeting will be on Zoom on MAY 1st at 6:00 PM  which will be our 
last meeting 

 We will discuss in more detail upcoming events  
o Teacher Appreciation 
o Field Day  

 Treasurer Report- Rami 
 Rami wasn’t present at last meeting but other than the donations to Zaman 

we didn’t have any monies collected or deducted so Financial Statement 
should be similar to last meeting at :$7,024 in our account and $350 in the 
cash box 

o If you want a more detailed statement you can email Rami. 
 
 
 


